
Dialogue between the Head of the
Bureau of Reintegration Policies Alin
Gvidiani and a group of students from
Estonia and the Republic of Moldova

On Thursday, February 6, 2025, the Head of the Bureau for Reintegration Policies, Alin
Gvidiani, engaged in an interactive discussion with a group of students from the
University of Tartu, representatives of the Society for International Relations, Republic
of Estonia, and the Faculty of International Relations and Political and Administrative
Sciences of the Moldova State University.

During the meeting, Alin Gvidiani provided an extensive overview of the role and
activities of the Bureau, emphasizing the current priorities of the country’s
reintegration policies, the dialogue platforms between Chișinău and Tiraspol in the
negotiation process for the transnistrian settlement, confidence-building measures
between the two banks of the Nistru River, as well as the national authorities' policies
aimed at restoring unified spaces in economic, social, and educational sectors, among
others.

The discussion highlighted the important role of international partners, particularly the
European Union (EU), which significantly contributes to supporting the Republic of
Moldova through the financing of sectoral programs, backing structural reforms
undertaken by Chișinău, and providing various forms of assistance to advance the
peaceful, final, and sustainable settlement of the transnistrian issue for the
harmonious integration of both banks of the Nistru River into the EU value system.

The Head of the Bureau answered questions regarding the future of the reintegration
process, the economic prospects of the region, challenges related to regional security
and human rights protection in the eastern districts of the country, and also clarified
the efforts undertaken by the authorities of the Republic of Moldova to ensure stability
and security in the region.

At the end of the discussion, Alin Gvidiani expressed his gratitude to the students from
Estonia and the Republic of Moldova for their interest in the transnistrian issue,
wishing them success in their studies, research, and future professional careers.



 


